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Help for non-English speakers 

If you need help to understand the information in this policy please 

contact GDPS on 5197 7444 or gormandale.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
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https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/safety/Pages/mobilephones.aspx
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/students-using-mobile-phones/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/students-using-mobile-phones/policy
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Wearable devices, iPads and other personal devices are excluded from the policy, 
however, if they are brought to school, students must switch off all notifications 
during the school day. Schools may choose to include wearable devices, iPads and 
other personal devices as part of their local policies. 
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https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/safety/Pages/mobilephones.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/safety/Pages/property.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/governance/pages/personalgoods.aspx

